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17-03-2024 

NOTICE 

POSTPONEMENT  

of AWARENESS PROGRAMME 

STUDENT CREDIT CARD SCHEME 
 

ATTENTION STUDENTS of all Semesters 

(MORNING, DAY & EVENING Shift) 
.  

The concerned students of B.A & B.Sc. & B.Com. (Honours & General) 

under CBCS, B.A & B.Sc. & B.Com. (4 Year & 3 Year) under CCF, 2022 and 

M.Com. Under CBCS are hereby notified that the above-mentioned 

awareness programmes scheduled to be held from 18-03-2024 (Monday) 

to 23-03-2024 (Saturday) has been postponed vide Memo No 

451(5)Sr.SS (JM)HED2024 dated 16-03-2024 issued by the department of 

Higher Education, Government of West Bengal.  
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